
 

  

 
 

 

 
25 February 2010 

Subject : Postpone the subscription period of GJS-W2-R 
 

 The Thai NVDR Company Limited (Thai NVDR) would like to inform the cancellation of the 

subscription of GJS-W2-R during 3-4 March 2010.  This is due to the resolutions of the Board of 
Directors Meeting No. 4/2010 of G J Steel Public Company Limited which was held on 24 February 

2010.  The Meeting has resolved to postpone the subscription period of GJS-W2 from “3-5 March 
2010 and 8-9 March 2010” to "after the completion of the special audit".  This is to ensure that all 

existing shareholders and investors have enough information before subscribing to GJS-W2. The new 

subscription period will be informed later. 
 

 Please be informed accordingly. 

 


